
BCCE Rally  

at 

Board of Education Meeting 
 

BUSD is Holding! Our 4%Raise Hostage! 

Come out and Rally for our Raise and Benefits on 

Wednesday, August 26, 2015, 

7pm BUSD Board Room 

2020 Bonar Street, (enter on Addison St.) 

*parking is available in the lot on Browning 

BUSD is refusing to increase its contribution to our 

health benefits as required by our contract – and 

refusing to pay us the 4% raise we have been owed 

since July 1 unless we agree!  Call the office at  

510-540-5002 to confirm your attendance at the 

rally! 
 

 


